
Dedicated to the betterment of the Kaskaskia River Watershed  

from the Headwaters at Champaign to the Confluence at the Mississippi River 

KASKASKIA WATERSHED ASSOCIATION, INC. 

Return by February 27, 2020 with your check or credit card info for $15.00 

Online Registration is: http://kaskaskiawatershed.org (Includes noon meal and refreshments) 

to: Cal Guthrie, Sec/Treasurer                   6 Stately Oaks Lane                            Belleville, IL 

62220 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 9, 2020 

 

Dear Kaskaskia River Watershed Stakeholder: 

 

The Kaskaskia Watershed Association’s 20th Annual Summit will be held 

on March 2, 2020, (9:00 am - 2:00 pm) at the Mariner’s Village Resort 

Conference Center in Carlyle, IL.  The theme for this year’s Summit is 

“Efforts and Needs for Continued Watershed Progress”. 

Over the past 20 years the Summit has brought together a diverse group of speakers that have helped 

with the understanding of our resources and how we plan to use them in the future.  Nationally there 

is a demand to document conservation sustainability on the farm.  The S.T.A.R. program is a tool 

that meets the demands of the public and provides for farmers to document their conservation and 

sustainability efforts.  Hear from the leaders in this area.  The Summit will also have the U of I 

Research Team report on their progress and their next steps. There will also be time to visit with 

elected officials.  Learn about the infrastructure improvements that have been made at Carlyle Lake. 

The Kaskaskia Watershed Association is one of the most active groups in the state.  As usual we 

have invited the elected officials in the Watershed or their representatives to be available for 

comments and to converse with you on issues that are near and dear to your concerns. 

Please join us and register for the Summit, RSVP by February 27, 2020.  You can register online at 

http://kaskaskiawatershed.org or you can mail your registration to Mr. Cal Guthrie, Sec/Treasurer.  

Make your check payable to Kaskaskia Watershed Association.  Mr. Guthrie’s address is: 6 Stately 

Oaks Lane, Belleville, Illinois  62220.  You can also call Mr. Guthrie by calling (618) 910-2164 or 

by e-mail to kwa.sec.treas@gmail.com.  There is a $15.00 registration fee to cover the cost of the 

meal and refreshments.  Please make checks out to Kaskaskia Watershed Association. 

 

Kaskaskia Watershed Association, Inc.  
 

    CLIP HERE        REGISTER BY February 27th        CLIP HERE     

 

Yes, I plan on attending the Kaskaskia River Watershed Summit on March 2nd, please register me: 
 

____________________________________ ______________________________________ 

 (First Name)  (Last Name) 
 

________________________________  __________________________  ________  ________ 
 (Address) (City) (State) (ZIP) 

 

_________________________   _________________   _________________________________ 
 (e-mail address) (Phone Number)  (Signature for Credit Card Payment) 

 

Credit Card Number ___________________Expiration Date_______________CSV Code_____ 

http://kaskaskiawatershed.org/
http://kaskaskiawatershed.org/
mailto:kwa.sec.treas@gmail.com

